\

Yakima, Wn.,
July 13, 1955

Mr. Click C. Relander
1212 No. 32nd. Avenue
City

Dear ¥r. Relander:

As Program Chairman of the Yakima Woman's
Club for the coming year, I had made
arrangements with you to be our Guest Speak-
er on March 27th.

I am very sorry to have to cancel the above
date with you, but due to the policy of the
Club we are not able to have a repeat speak-
er of last year.

The Club enjoyed you so very much and shall
look forward to having you again on our
Program.

Thanking you kindly, we are

Sincerely, L ;
Do, Y E Wheoaded

Program Chairman
Yakime Woman's Clw




